Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Bud Duke [BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2007 418 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Crow Canyon Cleaners

Good afternoon, Steven.

My second line supervisor (Sharon Fair) has suggested we include the dry cleaner owner in our meeting tentatively
scheduled for the second week in January. Do you have contact information | could receive so that | could extend an
invitation to them?

Thanks!

bud

Harold (Bud) Duke, PG

Senior Engineering Geologist

Department of Toxic Substances Control

Schools Program & Engineering/Geology Support Division 8800 Cal Center Drive Sacramento, CA 95826
>BDuke@dtsc.ca.govs

Phn: (916) 255-3695

Fax: (916) 255-3734

Cell: (918) 708-3728




